

March 5, 2015

Dear Governor Inslee and Members of the Washington State Legislature,

Last week we convened as the Transportation Futures Task Force, called together by the elected leadership of the central Puget Sound region.

Our charge is to recommend a long-term strategy to provide an equitable, financially sustainable, and environmentally responsible regional transportation system that works for people, economic development, and quality of life.

We are encouraged by the bi-partisan leadership in Olympia to secure vital improvements and repairs to the state's transportation system, and by the Senate's action this week. We urge enactment of a comprehensive transportation package this year.

It is clear that people and businesses across our state are facing immediate transportation challenges that must be addressed before our work is completed.

We look forward to sharing our recommendations for long term transportation funding solutions with you at the end of this year.

— The Transportation Futures Task Force

TASK FORCE MEMBERS

Dow Constantine

Executive, King County

Norm Dicks

Former U.S. Congressman

Leonard Forsman

Chairman,

The Suquamish Tribe

Hilary Franz

Executive Director, Futurewise

Slade Gorton

Former U.S. Senator

Kimberly Harris

President & CEO, Puget Sound Energy

Jean Hernandez

President, Edmonds Community College

Jeff Johnson

President, Washington State Labor Council

Troy McClelland

President & CEO, Economic Alliance Snohomish County

Ed Murray

Mayor, City of Seattle

Shefali Ranganathan

Director of Programs, Transportation Choices Coalition

Arthur Rubinfeld

Chief Creative Officer & President, Starbucks

Mike Sotelo

President, Consolidar LLC

Rich Stolz

Executive Director, One America

Marilyn Strickland

Mayor, City of Tacoma

Matt Yerbic

President & CEO, Aviation Technical Services

TRANSPORTATION FUTURES

1011 Western Avenue, Suite 500 Seattle, Washington 98104-1035 thefuturestaskforce.org